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  Cassandra: The Definitive Guide Jeff
Carpenter,Eben Hewitt,2016-06-29 Imagine what you
could do if scalability wasn't a problem. With
this hands-on guide, you’ll learn how the
Cassandra database management system handles
hundreds of terabytes of data while remaining
highly available across multiple data centers.
This expanded second edition—updated for Cassandra
3.0—provides the technical details and practical
examples you need to put this database to work in
a production environment. Authors Jeff Carpenter
and Eben Hewitt demonstrate the advantages of
Cassandra’s non-relational design, with special
attention to data modeling. If you’re a developer,
DBA, or application architect looking to solve a
database scaling issue or future-proof your
application, this guide helps you harness
Cassandra’s speed and flexibility. Understand
Cassandra’s distributed and decentralized
structure Use the Cassandra Query Language (CQL)
and cqlsh—the CQL shell Create a working data
model and compare it with an equivalent relational
model Develop sample applications using client
drivers for languages including Java, Python, and
Node.js Explore cluster topology and learn how
nodes exchange data Maintain a high level of
performance in your cluster Deploy Cassandra on
site, in the Cloud, or with Docker Integrate
Cassandra with Spark, Hadoop, Elasticsearch, Solr,
and Lucene
  DevOps for Developers Michael
Httermann,2012-10-24 DevOps for Developers
delivers a practical, thorough introduction to
approaches, processes and tools to foster
collaboration between software development and
operations. Efforts of Agile software development
often end at the transition phase from development
to operations. This book covers the delivery of
software, this means “the last mile”, with lean
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practices for shipping the software to production
and making it available to the end users, together
with the integration of operations with earlier
project phases (elaboration, construction,
transition). DevOps for Developers describes how
to streamline the software delivery process and
improve the cycle time (that is the time from
inception to delivery). It will enable you to
deliver software faster, in better quality and
more aligned with individual requirements and
basic conditions. And above all, work that is
aligned with the “DevOps” approach makes even more
fun! Provides patterns and toolchains to integrate
software development and operations Delivers an
one-stop shop for kick-starting with DevOps
Provides guidance how to streamline the software
delivery process
  Practical DevOps Joakim Verona,2016-02-16
Harness the power of DevOps to boost your skill
set and make your IT organization perform better
About This Book Get to know the background of
DevOps so you understand the collaboration between
different aspects of an IT organization and a
software developer Improve your organization's
performance to ensure smooth production of
software and services Deploy top-quality software
and ensure software maintenance and release
management with this practical guide Who This Book
Is For This book is aimed at developers and system
administrators who wish to take on larger
responsibilities and understand how the
infrastructure that builds today's enterprises
works. This book is also great for operations
personnel who would like to better support
developers. You do not need to have any previous
knowledge of DevOps. What You Will Learn
Appreciate the merits of DevOps and continuous
delivery and see how DevOps supports the agile
process Understand how all the systems fit
together to form a larger whole Set up and
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familiarize yourself with all the tools you need
to be efficient with DevOps Design an application
that is suitable for continuous deployment systems
with Devops in mind Store and manage your code
effectively using different options such as Git,
Gerrit, and Gitlab Configure a job to build a
sample CRUD application Test the code using
automated regression testing with Jenkins Selenium
Deploy your code using tools such as Puppet,
Ansible, Palletops, Chef, and Vagrant Monitor the
health of your code with Nagios, Munin, and
Graphite Explore the workings of Trac—a tool used
for issue tracking In Detail DevOps is a practical
field that focuses on delivering business value as
efficiently as possible. DevOps encompasses all
the flows from code through testing environments
to production environments. It stresses the
cooperation between different roles, and how they
can work together more closely, as the roots of
the word imply—Development and Operations. After a
quick refresher to DevOps and continuous delivery,
we quickly move on to looking at how DevOps
affects architecture. You'll create a sample
enterprise Java application that you'll continue
to work with through the remaining chapters.
Following this, we explore various code storage
and build server options. You will then learn how
to perform code testing with a few tools and
deploy your test successfully. Next, you will
learn how to monitor code for any anomalies and
make sure it's running properly. Finally, you will
discover how to handle logs and keep track of the
issues that affect processes Style and approach
This book is primarily a technical guide to DevOps
with practical examples suitable for people who
like to learn by implementing concrete working
code. It starts out with background information
and gradually delves deeper into technical
subjects.
  West's Ohio Digest ,1949
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  Mastering Jira Ravi Sagar,2015-05-22 If you are
a JIRA administrator managing small-to-medium JIRA
instances and want to learn how to manage
enterprise-scale instances, then this book will
help you expand your knowledge and equip you with
advanced skills. Prior understanding of JIRA core
concepts is required.
  The DevOps Handbook Gene Kim,Jez Humble,Patrick
Debois,John Willis,Nicole Forsgren,2021-11-30 This
award-winning and bestselling business handbook
for digital transformation is now fully updated
and expanded with the latest research and new case
studies! Over the last five years, The DevOps
Handbook has been the definitive guide for taking
the successes laid out in the bestselling The
Phoenix Project and applying them in any
organization. Now, with this fully updated and
expanded edition, it’s time to take DevOps out of
the IT department and apply it across the full
business. Technology is now at the core of every
company, no matter the business model or product.
The theories and practices laid out in The DevOps
Handbook are tools to be used by anyone from
across the organization to create joy and succeed
in the marketplace. The second edition features
fifteen new case studies, including stories from
adidas, American Airlines, Fannie Mae, Target, and
the US Air Force. In addition, renowned researcher
and coauthor of Accelerate, Nicole Forsgren, PhD,
provides her insights through new and updated
material and research. With over 100 pages of new
content throughout the book, this expanded edition
is a must read for anyone who works with
technology.
  Jira Quick Start Guide Ravi Sagar,2019-01-24
Leverage Jira's powerful task management and
workflow features to better manage your business
processes Key FeaturesThe book covers all major
applications of Jira, which are Jira Software,
Jira Core, Jira Service Desk.Configure project
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workflows and the fields that will be used in the
project with the help of Jira's featuresCreate
tickets for issues and manage your projects using
the Jira softwareBook Description Jira is an issue
tracker and project management system. With their
latest release, the Jira team has now expanded
their user base to agile teams as well as business
teams. This book provides a comprehensive
explanation covering all major components of Jira,
including Jira Software, Jira Core, and Jira
Service Desk. This book starts with an
introduction to Jira's unique features and how it
can be used as an issue-tracking tool. It will
then teach you about how a new project is created
by a Jira administrator, what responsibilities
there are, and using correct and relevant schemes
in your project. You will then learn how to
configure project workflows and fields for project
screens. You will understand the various
permissions used in projects and the importance of
project roles in Jira. Then, the book talks about
the concepts of versions acting as milestones and
using components when handling issues in your
projects. It will then focus on analysing data
using built-in reports and creating dashboards in
Jira. At the end, it will discuss various best
practices for users as well as project managers or
project administrators. What you will
learnImplement Jira as a project administrator or
project managerGet familiar with various
functionalities of JiraConfigure projects and
boards in your organisation's Jira
instanceUnderstand how and when to use components
and versions in your projectsManage project
configurations and Jira schemesLearn the best
practices to manage your Jira instanceWho this
book is for This book will be especially useful
for project managers but it's also intended for
other Jira users, including developers, and any
other industry besides software development, who
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would like to use Jira for project management.
  The Practical Guide to Digital Transformation
Antonio Weiss,2022-02-03 Digital transformation is
a vital practice for organizations trying to keep
up with competitors, but with new digital
approaches constantly promising to revolutionize
the workplace it can feel impossible to keep up.
Cut through the hype with this accessible guide to
making end-to-end digital transformation happen.
While technology offers the possibility for
business improvement, successful digital
transformation also requires an effective
strategy, the right culture, change management,
the ability to stimulate innovation and the
knowledge of where to upskill and where to bring
in new talent. The Practical Guide to Digital
Transformation covers each of these factors and
more by breaking the process down to 17 easy-to-
follow and practical steps. Each chapter includes
a case study of an organization getting it right,
along with advice on putting the principle into
action, key tips and tricks, and what you might
say in your next meeting. This book also outlines
how to start with the foundations of 'doing
digital' and build from there, including data
science, cyber security, workable technology,
minimised stack duplication, data registers and
good user experience. Quickly build confidence and
make change happen with this actionable guide to
the essentials of digital transformation.
  In-Memory Analytics with Apache Arrow Matthew
Topol,Wes McKinney,2022-06-24 Process tabular data
and build high-performance query engines on modern
CPUs and GPUs using Apache Arrow, a standardized
language-independent memory format, for optimal
performance Key Features • Learn about Apache
Arrow's data types and interoperability with
pandas and Parquet • Work with Apache Arrow Flight
RPC, Compute, and Dataset APIs to produce and
consume tabular data • Reviewed, contributed, and
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supported by Dremio, the co-creator of Apache
Arrow Book Description Apache Arrow is designed to
accelerate analytics and allow the exchange of
data across big data systems easily. In-Memory
Analytics with Apache Arrow begins with a quick
overview of the Apache Arrow format, before moving
on to helping you to understand Arrow's
versatility and benefits as you walk through a
variety of real-world use cases. You'll cover key
tasks such as enhancing data science workflows
with Arrow, using Arrow and Apache Parquet with
Apache Spark and Jupyter for better performance
and hassle-free data translation, as well as
working with Perspective, an open source
interactive graphical and tabular analysis tool
for browsers. As you advance, you'll explore the
different data interchange and storage formats and
become well-versed with the relationships between
Arrow, Parquet, Feather, Protobuf, Flatbuffers,
JSON, and CSV. In addition to understanding the
basic structure of the Arrow Flight and Flight SQL
protocols, you'll learn about Dremio's usage of
Apache Arrow to enhance SQL analytics and discover
how Arrow can be used in web-based browser apps.
Finally, you'll get to grips with the upcoming
features of Arrow to help you stay ahead of the
curve. By the end of this book, you will have all
the building blocks to create useful, efficient,
and powerful analytical services and utilities
with Apache Arrow. What you will learn • Use
Apache Arrow libraries to access data files both
locally and in the cloud • Understand the zero-
copy elements of the Apache Arrow format • Improve
read performance by memory-mapping files with
Apache Arrow • Produce or consume Apache Arrow
data efficiently using a C API • Use the Apache
Arrow Compute APIs to perform complex operations •
Create Arrow Flight servers and clients for
transferring data quickly • Build the Arrow
libraries locally and contribute back to the
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community Who this book is for This book is for
developers, data analysts, and data scientists
looking to explore the capabilities of Apache
Arrow from the ground up. This book will also be
useful for any engineers who are working on
building utilities for data analytics and query
engines, or otherwise working with tabular data,
regardless of the programming language. Some
familiarity with basic concepts of data analysis
will help you to get the most out of this book but
isn't required. Code examples are provided in the
C++, Go, and Python programming languages.
  The Secret Source Aurimas Adomavicius,2021-01-01
The Secret Source book covers the culture, tools,
and process we use to deliver digital products and
transformations. A product-centric organization is
nimble with its response to customer needs, market
opportunities, or competitor advancements. The
process and strategy discussed in this book enable
cross-functional Agile teams to not only build
great software at record speeds but also figure
out what should be built. The book covers the full
lifecycle of a product at Devbridge - from sales,
capabilities, requirements workshop, discovery,
kicking off a project, to managing a relationship
with a client. Acquire a holistic understanding of
what enables Devbridge teams to ship product up to
four times faster than industry average. About the
author: Aurimas Adomavicius is the President and
co-founder of Devbridge. Founded in 2008,
Devbridge revitalizes the largest of enterprises
with custom software. When not in the trenches
working with clients, Aurimas is an active speaker
and writer on product design and engineering best
practices. Devbridge is a technology partner for a
select number of forward-thinking Global 2000
companies. We are evangelists for extraordinary
custom software that delivers measurable results
for our clients and their customers. We’re large
enough to handle digital transformations, small



10

enough to provide exceptional service. Our cross-
functional teams can ramp-up with two-weeks
notice. We ship working software to market in
three to six months.
  Wikipatterns Stewart Mader,2008-01-07 This book
provides practical, proven advice for encouraging
adoption of your wiki project and growing it into
a useful collaboration tool or vibrant online
community Gives wiki users a toolbox of thriving
wiki patterns, which enable newcomers to avoid
making common mistakes or fumbling around for the
solutions to the same problems as their
predecessors Explains the major stages of wiki
adoption and explores patterns that apply to each
stage Presents concrete, proven examples of
techniques that have helped people grow vibrant
collaborative communities and change the way they
work for the better Reviews the overall process,
including setting up initial content, encouraging
people to contribute, dealing with disruptive
elements, fixing typos and broken links, making
sure pages are in their correct categories, and
more
  Building a Cloud Computing Service Binh Nguyen,
As the world moves towards a more globally and
electronically connected future, access to the
Internet is becoming more commonplace for
business, educational, as well as entertainment
purposes. Virtually everyone now has a small,
mobile device of some sort which will allow them
access to the Internet. The concept of Cloud
Computing was born as a direct consequence of such
connectivity and this has resulted in services
advancing towards the Internet Cloud. This allows
smaller devices to possess far greater
functionality than ever before whether it is via
websites and/or other secondary protocols. This
document provides advice on how to build a cloud
service whether that may be for commercial,
educational, and/or more altruistic purposes. It
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is based on past experience, general knowledge, as
well as personal research. It is not intended to
be read by people who are new to computing. While
it was originally intended only to cover technical
aspects of building a cloud service-based company
it has since expanded into a document that covers
the actual business aspects of building a cloud
service-based company as well. It uses Open Source
technologies, but takes concepts from all fields.
An appendix detailing the “how to commence the
beginnings of a cloud service” has also been
provided. You will need a at least two computers,
enough network equipment to hook them up, an
Internet connection as well as possibly a Linux
distribution to install on your computer.
Feedback/credit on any ideas that are subsequently
put into action based on the content of this
document would be appreciated. Any feedback on the
content of this document is welcome. Every attempt
has been made to ensure that the instructions and
information herein are accurate and reliable.
Please send corrections, comments, suggestions and
questions to the author. All trademarks and
copyrights are the property of their owners,
unless otherwise indicated. Use of a term in this
document should not be regarded as affecting the
validity of any trademark or service mark. The
author would appreciate and consider it courteous
if notification of any and all modifications,
translations, and printed versions are sent to
him. Please note that this is an organic document
that will change as we learn more about this new
computing paradigm. The latest copy of this
document can be found either on the author’s
website, blog, and/or http://www.tldp.org
  Advanced Splunk Ashish Kumar Tulsiram
Yadav,2016-06-13 Master the art of getting the
maximum out of your machine data using Splunk
About This Book A practical and comprehensive
guide to the advanced functions of Splunk,,
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including the new features of Splunk 6.3 Develop
and manage your own Splunk apps for greater
insight from your machine data Full coverage of
high-level Splunk techniques including advanced
searches, manipulations, and visualization Who
This Book Is For This book is for Splunk
developers looking to learn advanced strategies to
deal with big data from an enterprise
architectural perspective. It is expected that
readers have a basic understanding and knowledge
of using Splunk Enterprise. What You Will Learn
Find out how to develop and manage apps in Splunk
Work with important search commands to perform
data analytics on uploaded data Create
visualizations in Splunk Explore tweaking Splunk
Integrate Splunk with any pre-existing application
to perform data crunching efficiently and in real
time Make your big data speak with analytics and
visualizations using Splunk Use SDK and Enterprise
integration with tools such as R and Tableau In
Detail Master the power of Splunk and learn the
advanced strategies to get the most out of your
machine data with this practical advanced guide.
Make sense of the hidden data of your organization
– the insight of your servers, devices, logs,
traffic and clouds. Advanced Splunk shows you how.
Dive deep into Splunk to find the most efficient
solution to your data problems. Create the robust
Splunk solutions you need to make informed
decisions in big data machine analytics. From
visualizations to enterprise integration, this
well-organized high level guide has everything you
need for Splunk mastery. Start with a complete
overview of all the new features and advantages of
the latest version of Splunk and the Splunk
Environment. Go hands on with uploading data,
search commands for basic and advanced analytics,
advanced visualization techniques, and dashboard
customizing. Discover how to tweak Splunk to your
needs, and get a complete on Enterprise
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Integration of Splunk with various analytics and
visualization tools. Finally, discover how to set
up and use all the new features of the latest
version of Splunk. Style and approach This book
follows a step by step approach. Every new concept
is built on top of its previous chapter, and it is
full of examples and practical scenarios to help
the reader experiment as they read.
  Product Management Essentials Aswin
Pranam,2017-12-12 Gain all of the techniques,
teachings, tools, and methodologies required to be
an effective first-time product manager. The
overarching goal of this book is to help you
understand the product manager role, give you
concrete examples of what a product manager does,
and build the foundational skill-set that will
gear you towards a career in product management.
To be an effective PM in the tech industry, you
need to have a basic understanding of technology.
In this book you’ll get your feet wet by exploring
the skills a PM needs in their toolset and cover
enough ground to make you feel comfortable in a
technical discussion. A PM is not expected to have
the same level of depth or knowledge as a software
engineer, but knowing enough to continue the
conversation can be a benefit in your career in
product management. A complete product manager
will have a 360-degree understanding of user
experience and how to craft beautiful products
that are easy-to-use, with the end user in mind.
You’ll continue your journey with a walk through
basic UX principles and even go through the
process of building a simple set of UI frames for
a mock app. Aside from the technical and design
expertise, a PM needs to master the social aspects
of the role. Acting as a bridge between
engineering, marketing, and other teams can be
difficult, and this book will dive into the
business and soft skills of product management.
After reading Product Management Essentials you
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will be one of a select few technically-capable
PMs who can interface with management,
stakeholders, customers, and the engineering team.
What You Will Learn Gain the traits of a
successful PM from industry PMs, VCs, and other
professionals See the day-to-day responsibilities
of a PM and how the role differs across tech
companies Absorb the technical knowledge necessary
to interface with engineers and estimate timelines
Design basic mocks, high-fidelity wireframes, and
fully polished user interfaces Create core
documents and handle business interactions Who
This Book Is For Individuals who are eyeing a
transition into a PM role or have just entered a
PM role at a new organization for the first time.
They currently hold positions as a software
engineer, marketing manager, UX designer, or data
analyst and want to move away from a feature-
focused view to a high-level strategic view of the
product vision.
  Mastering JIRA 7 Ravi Sagar,2016-10-14 Become an
expert at using JIRA 7 through this one-stop
guide! About This Book This comprehensive guide
will help you implement, customize and administer
JIRA 7 application to meet the needs of your
organization You will get to know the strategies
needed to develop and deploy JIRA 7, along with
best practices when working with Jira It covers
the latest integrations of JIRA 7 with third-party
platforms to help you professionally manage your
software development projects Who This Book Is For
If you are a JIRA administrator who is managing
small-to-medium JIRA instances and you want to
learn how to manage enterprise-scale instances,
then this book will help you expand your knowledge
and equip you with advanced skills. Prior
understanding of the JIRA core concepts is
required. What You Will Learn Plan the
installation and upgrade of your JIRA instance to
the newest version Configure issue type schemes,



15

create customized workflows, modify permission
schemes, and change notification schemes Implement
JIRA Service Desk to manage your support tickets
Customize JIRA for test management, helpdesk, and
requirement management Deploy JIRA for Agile
tracking using the Scrum and Kanban techniques
Develop JIRA add-ons to extend JIRA's
functionality Migrate data from external systems
using CSV import Generate reports directly from
the JIRA database and use custom JavaScript and
CSS Integrate your JIRA application with third-
party tools such as Confluence, SVN, and Git In
Detail Atlassian JIRA 7 is an enterprise issue
tracker system. One of its key strengths is its
ability to adapt to the needs of an organization,
ranging from building software products to
managing your support issues. This book provides a
comprehensive explanation covering all three
components of JIRA 7, such as JIRA Software, JIRA
Core, and Jira Service Desk. It shows you how to
master the key functionalities of JIRA and its
customizations and useful add-ons, and is packed
with real-world examples and use cases. You will
first learn how to plan for a JIRA 7 installation
and fetch data. We cover JIRA reports in detail,
which will help you analyze your data effectively.
You can add additional features to your JIRA
application by choosing one of the already built-
in add-ons or building a new one to suit your
needs. Then you'll find out about implementing
Agile methodologies in JIRA by creating Scrum and
Kanban boards. We'll teach you how to integrate
your JIRA Application with other tools such as
Confluence, SVN, Git, and more, which will help
you extend your application. Finally, we'll
explore best practices and troubleshooting
techniques to help you find out what went wrong
and understand how to fix it. Style and approach
This comprehensive book covers the advanced and
new features of JIRA 7 with the help of rich code-
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based, real-world examples and use cases.
  JIRA Strategy Admin Workbook Rachel
Wright,2020-01-24 Transform your application from
a foggy, contaminated, and overgrown swamp to an
organized, tidy, and trimmed garden.Key Features*
Establish and streamline vital processes with more
than a hundred recommendations* Apply best
practices and guidelines for each administrative
area* Use real-world examples to learn how to
avoid common pitfallsBook DescriptionThe
application development process can easily get out
of hand if you do not track and control it at all
times. You need a robust project management tool
that tracks the issues and bugs in your project
and ensures its smooth completion.The JIRA
Strategy Admin Workbook begins by discussing how
to set up a new application and audit and improve
its functionality. As you progress through the
chapters, you'll learn how to upgrade and maintain
an application once it is properly set up. You'll
learn to create workflows that can track how your
application functions, and improve it by analyzing
the behavior of the workflow. You'll also learn
how to use addons, plugins, and other tools that
extend your application.By the end of the book,
you'll gain insight into your application and
discover alternative strategies to perform your
administrative tasks better.What you will learn*
Master all the processes for a well-planned
implementation* Discover simple ways to streamline
administration* Explore how to audit and clean up
the application* Discover ways to maintain and
extend JIRA* Learn how to create repeatable
procedures* Discover ways to stay out of the 'JIRA
swamp'Who This Book Is ForThis book is ideal for
administrators, project managers, analysts, and
organizations that want to get started with JIRA.
If you have been using JIRA for a while, this book
will show you simple ways to streamline your
application and make daily work more manageable.
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To get the most out of this book, you should have
an end user's understanding of JIRA functions.
  Spring Data Mark Pollack,Oliver Gierke,Thomas
Risberg,Jonathan Brisbin,Michael Hunger,2012-10-24
You can choose several data access frameworks when
building Java enterprise applications that work
with relational databases. But what about big
data? This hands-on introduction shows you how
Spring Data makes it relatively easy to build
applications across a wide range of new data
access technologies such as NoSQL and Hadoop.
Through several sample projects, you’ll learn how
Spring Data provides a consistent programming
model that retains NoSQL-specific features and
capabilities, and helps you develop Hadoop
applications across a wide range of use-cases such
as data analysis, event stream processing, and
workflow. You’ll also discover the features Spring
Data adds to Spring’s existing JPA and JDBC
support for writing RDBMS-based data access
layers. Learn about Spring’s template helper
classes to simplify the use of database-specific
functionality Explore Spring Data’s repository
abstraction and advanced query functionality Use
Spring Data with Redis (key/value store), HBase
(column-family), MongoDB (document database), and
Neo4j (graph database) Discover the GemFire
distributed data grid solution Export Spring Data
JPA-managed entities to the Web as RESTful web
services Simplify the development of HBase
applications, using a lightweight object-mapping
framework Build example big-data pipelines with
Spring Batch and Spring Integration
  System Engineering Analysis, Design, and
Development Charles S. Wasson,2015-11-16 Praise
for the first edition: “This excellent text will
be useful to everysystem engineer (SE) regardless
of the domain. It covers ALLrelevant SE material
and does so in a very clear, methodicalfashion.
The breadth and depth of the author's presentation
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ofSE principles and practices is outstanding.”
–Philip Allen This textbook presents a
comprehensive, step-by-step guide toSystem
Engineering analysis, design, and development via
anintegrated set of concepts, principles,
practices, andmethodologies. The methods presented
in this text apply to any typeof human system --
small, medium, and large organizational systemsand
system development projects delivering engineered
systems orservices across multiple business
sectors such as medical,transportation, financial,
educational, governmental, aerospace anddefense,
utilities, political, and charity, among others.
Provides a common focal point for “bridgingthe
gap” between and unifying System Users, System
Acquirers,multi-discipline System Engineering, and
Project, Functional, andExecutive Management
education, knowledge, and decision-making
fordeveloping systems, products, or services Each
chapter provides definitions of key terms,guiding
principles, examples, author’s notes, real-
worldexamples, and exercises, which highlight and
reinforce key SE&Dconcepts and practices Addresses
concepts employed in Model-BasedSystems
Engineering (MBSE), Model-Driven Design (MDD),
UnifiedModeling Language (UMLTM) / Systems
Modeling Language(SysMLTM), and Agile/Spiral/V-
Model Development such asuser needs, stories, and
use cases analysis; specificationdevelopment;
system architecture development; User-Centric
SystemDesign (UCSD); interface definition &
control; systemintegration & test; and
Verification & Validation(V&V)
Highlights/introduces a new 21st Century
SystemsEngineering & Development (SE&D) paradigm
that is easy tounderstand and implement. Provides
practices that are critical stagingpoints for
technical decision making such as Technical
StrategyDevelopment; Life Cycle requirements;
Phases, Modes, & States;SE Process; Requirements
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Derivation; System ArchitectureDevelopment, User-
Centric System Design (UCSD);
EngineeringStandards, Coordinate Systems, and
Conventions; et al. Thoroughly illustrated, with
end-of-chapter exercises andnumerous case studies
and examples, Systems EngineeringAnalysis, Design,
and Development, Second Edition is a
primarytextbook for multi-discipline, engineering,
system analysis, andproject management
undergraduate/graduate level students and
avaluable reference for professionals.
  Bullshit Jobs David Graeber,2019-05-07 From
bestselling writer David Graeber—“a master of
opening up thought and stimulating debate”
(Slate)—a powerful argument against the rise of
meaningless, unfulfilling jobs…and their
consequences. Does your job make a meaningful
contribution to the world? In the spring of 2013,
David Graeber asked this question in a playful,
provocative essay titled “On the Phenomenon of
Bullshit Jobs.” It went viral. After one million
online views in seventeen different languages,
people all over the world are still debating the
answer. There are hordes of people—HR consultants,
communication coordinators, telemarketing
researchers, corporate lawyers—whose jobs are
useless, and, tragically, they know it. These
people are caught in bullshit jobs. Graeber
explores one of society’s most vexing and deeply
felt concerns, indicting among other villains a
particular strain of finance capitalism that
betrays ideals shared by thinkers ranging from
Keynes to Lincoln. “Clever and charismatic” (The
New Yorker), Bullshit Jobs gives individuals,
corporations, and societies permission to undergo
a shift in values, placing creative and caring
work at the center of our culture. This book is
for everyone who wants to turn their vocation back
into an avocation and “a thought-provoking
examination of our working lives” (Financial
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Times).
  Data Lake for Enterprises Tomcy John,Pankaj
Misra,2017-05-31 A practical guide to implementing
your enterprise data lake using Lambda
Architecture as the base About This Book Build a
full-fledged data lake for your organization with
popular big data technologies using the Lambda
architecture as the base Delve into the big data
technologies required to meet modern day business
strategies A highly practical guide to
implementing enterprise data lakes with lots of
examples and real-world use-cases Who This Book Is
For Java developers and architects who would like
to implement a data lake for their enterprise will
find this book useful. If you want to get hands-on
experience with the Lambda Architecture and big
data technologies by implementing a practical
solution using these technologies, this book will
also help you. What You Will Learn Build an
enterprise-level data lake using the relevant big
data technologies Understand the core of the
Lambda architecture and how to apply it in an
enterprise Learn the technical details around
Sqoop and its functionalities Integrate Kafka with
Hadoop components to acquire enterprise data Use
flume with streaming technologies for stream-based
processing Understand stream- based processing
with reference to Apache Spark Streaming
Incorporate Hadoop components and know the
advantages they provide for enterprise data lakes
Build fast, streaming, and high-performance
applications using ElasticSearch Make your data
ingestion process consistent across various data
formats with configurability Process your data to
derive intelligence using machine learning
algorithms In Detail The term Data Lake has
recently emerged as a prominent term in the big
data industry. Data scientists can make use of it
in deriving meaningful insights that can be used
by businesses to redefine or transform the way
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they operate. Lambda architecture is also emerging
as one of the very eminent patterns in the big
data landscape, as it not only helps to derive
useful information from historical data but also
correlates real-time data to enable business to
take critical decisions. This book tries to bring
these two important aspects — data lake and lambda
architecture—together. This book is divided into
three main sections. The first introduces you to
the concept of data lakes, the importance of data
lakes in enterprises, and getting you up-to-speed
with the Lambda architecture. The second section
delves into the principal components of building a
data lake using the Lambda architecture. It
introduces you to popular big data technologies
such as Apache Hadoop, Spark, Sqoop, Flume, and
ElasticSearch. The third section is a highly
practical demonstration of putting it all
together, and shows you how an enterprise data
lake can be implemented, along with several real-
world use-cases. It also shows you how other
peripheral components can be added to the lake to
make it more efficient. By the end of this book,
you will be able to choose the right big data
technologies using the lambda architectural
patterns to build your enterprise data lake. Style
and approach The book takes a pragmatic approach,
showing ways to leverage big data technologies and
lambda architecture to build an enterprise-level
data lake.
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2023 IBM cognitive
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Preparation Learn more
about IBM IPAT Practice
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and ensure success. What
kinds of questions
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The Information
Processing Aptitude
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superstar on the ... IBM
IPAT | AssessmentDay Sep
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answers are multiple
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IBM IPAT Practice Test
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about IBM's Information
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(IPAT) with free
practice questions. IBM
IPAT / Cognitive Ability
Test (2022): A Guide -
YouTube IBM Assessment
Test: Free Practice
Questions [2023] The
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difficult numerical
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mins 15 secs per
question. Number Series
Practice: Sample
Questions, Tips &
Strategies Master your
number series skills
with practice questions
& solving tips. Great
for candidates taking
cognitive ability tests
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